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DION DRUMMOND: INDIGENOUS PERFORMANCE
Wednesday 1st August 2018
13th June 2018
Dear Parents/Carers, 
As part of NAIDOC week celebrations, the school has organised an exciting incursion with Indigenous performer, Dion Drummond. In his performances Dion shares tales and artefacts from his culture, teaching students about the different traditions of both Aboriginal and Torres Strait Island storytelling, song and dance. Students will participate in learning language words and some songs, as well as looking at Indigenous dance moves. 
There will be two sessions held in the school hall, one for Years K-2 and one for Years 3-6. 

Please fill out the permission slip below and return with payment of $5.00 to the frog mouth, on or before Wednesday 4th July 2018.
Please note that some Student Assistance Funding is available towards the payment of this incursion. If you require further information, please contact the office or Mr Hooke. 

Thank you, 

Mrs K Fowler 








Mr S Hooke
Aboriginal Education Committee






Principal
The Oaks Public School

Dion Drummond: Indigenous Performance
I give permission for my child to attend Dion Drummond’s Indigenous Performance on Wednesday 1st August 2018.

Name: ________________________________________                                                   Class:___________________

Please find enclosed $5.00 to cover the cost of the incursion. 

Please note that EFTPOS facilities are available to use at the front office during office hours.

I have enclosed $5.00 as payment for this excursion.

I have made an online payment. My receipt number is ________________________  Date ________________

______________________________                 ______________________________                      _______________

          Parent/Carer Signature                                           Parent/Carer Name                                                 Date

PLEASE RETURN SLIP AND MONEY BY Wednesday 4th July 2018.
 
THE OAKS PUBLIC SCHOOL


5 Burragorang Street, The Oaks 2570





Phone: (02) 4657 1185


Fax:     (02) 4657 1704


Email:  theoaks-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au








